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Subject: Regulation AA

Daniel Deneen
202 S. Eldorado Rd.
Bloomington, IL 61704

The credit card companies are totally unscrupulous. As public Guardian of McLean 
County I see innumerable abuses. They prey on the elderly and disabled. They refuse 
to provide documentation for claims, just "they owe". They add worthless "credit check" 
and "ID Check" charges. 
The companies should be made to disclose all affiliations on non-standard payments to 
them. 

Do all you can to cut them off. They're unconscionable sharks. 

Dan Deneen


